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On January 9, 2024, the Dallas Township and Kingston Township Road Departments worked together to reinforce the
Toby Creek wall along North Main Street on the township border. The temporary repairs were necessary to prepare for
future rain events and the potential rapid melting of snow from previous snowfalls.

Under the supervision of John Levitsky from the Luzerne Conservation District, crews worked diligently to place large
rocks and boulders along the creek wall while also clearing debris from the creek bed and shoreline.

Although this temporary solution is effective, a more permanent fix is currently in development. Stay tuned for further
details as they becomes available.
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Sago Street Road Closure
Starting January 22, 2024, Sago Street, located off SR 309 Highway, will undergo
temporary closure as PennDOT is working to replace and/or repair the sanitary sewer inlet
manhole covers. This initiative is a part of PennDOT's continuous efforts within the
broader box culvert project.  Detours are in place for local traffic.



program is designed to provide support to households that do not otherwise qualify for
utility assistance.

Go to www.ceopeoplehelpingpeople.org and click on the link for the Luzerne County
ARPA (American Rescue Plan Act) Heating & Utility Assistance Program to see if
your family qualifies.

ARPA Heating & Utility Assistance Program
Luzerne County residents may be eligible for a
one-time direct disbursement of $290 to your
heating-related utility provider. 

The purpose of the program is to provide
direct assistance to moderate-income Luzerne
County households that were impacted by the
COVID-19 Pandemic. The cost of utilities,
heat in  particular, can be  a  financial   burden  
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January 25, 2024  - 6:30 PM
Neighborhood Watch Meeting

February 6, 2024 - 6:30 PM  
Supervisors’ Meeting

February 13, 2024 - 7:00 PM
Planning Commission Meeting

February 19, 2024 - 6:30 PM
Zoning Hearing Board Meeting

All Township meetings are open to
the public.  If you wish to attend

virtually, the Township Supervisors
ask that you call or email:

meetings@dallastwp.org to reserve
your spot.  The meetings will

continue to be streamed LIVE on the
Dallas Township Facebook page.  

The Neighborhood Watch and
Zoning Hearing Board meetings are

excluded from live streaming.

Visit our website:
www.dallastwp.org

Follow us on Social Media
@dallastwp

Road Department News
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Upcoming Events

Officer Mynes Graduates HACC Police Academy
Officer Daelyn Mynes has officially graduated
from the HACC Police Academy on December
21, 2023. During our last Supervisors’ Meeting,
Chairman Bill Grant swore in Officer Mynes
while she was dressed in full uniform. Officer
Mynes has commenced the department's Field
Training Program and is now working alongside
our experienced FTO team. 

Celebrating National Law Enforcement 
Appreciation Day

January 9th is recognized in the United States as
National Law Enforcement Appreciation Day.
It's a day dedicated to expressing our gratitude
towards the relentless efforts of our officers.  
SRO Officers Kotowski and Posten were warmly
welcomed by the talented first graders at
Wycallis Primary Center. The students created a
special banner to show their appreciation on Law
Enforcement Appreciation Day. We  are  beyond 

grateful for the unwavering support and gratitude shown by our community, It is
heartwarming to see such outpouring of love and support toward our officers.
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Christmas tree pick-up is in full swing and will continue until the end of January.  
To ensure a smooth pick-up, please place your tree curbside. Avoid leaving it on
the road, and be sure to remove the tree stand, lights, ornaments, hooks, garland,
and all other decorations. Do not place your tree in a bag, as the trees will be
composted. Thank you in advance for your cooperation. We wish you a fantastic
start to the New Year!


